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To whom it may concern 
In May of 1995 The Board of Directors at Southgate Condominiums hired William N 

Jimenez of Aladdin Cleaning service to do the cleaning of the common areas at 
Southgate. Since that time, we have been very happy with his work. When we hired 
Aladdin, we were looking for a quality job at a fair price. We have many children and 
many adults acting like children, living at Southgate, who are constantly making a mess of 
the common areas. Mr. Jimenez is very thorough with every part of his job whether it's 
washing floors, vacuuming rugs, cleaning windows etc. He is a hard worker, always on 
time and very courteous to all of the residents of Southgate. Mr. Jimenez and Aladdin 
Cleaning Service would be a valuable asset to any commercial building or residence in 
need of a quality cleaning service at a fair price. If you have any questions, please don't 
hesitate to contact me at the address below. 

Mark T Carminucci 
Secretary & Treasurer 
Southgate Condominiums 
163 South St. #49 
Danbury CT 06810 

Sincerely 


